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Director and Committee Reports 

 

Meeting Date: May 20, 2020 

Meeting Location: Border Paving Building 

Past Presidents Report: 
Nothing to report 

Presidents Report: 
Position Vacant- No report at this time 
 
Vice Presidents Report: 
Nothing to report 

Director of Finance (Treasurer):  
Nothing to report 

Director of Administration (Secretary):  
Nothing to report 

Director of Registration (Registrar):  
 
1) Attended Ringette Alberta's AGM on May 13th (virtually). 
2) Registration for the 2020/2021 season is ready to be opened on June 01.  
3) Have kept the $75 fundraising fee on registration - however have removed all mention of Galaxyland 
for now. Will connect with the Special Event Coordinators to find out more info.  
 
Agenda Items for May 20th 
- Need to discuss removing the late registration fee from registrations for the 2020/2021 season.  
- Covid19 committee - update 
 
Director of Ice Acquisition & Allocation:  
Nothing to report 
 
Director of Player Development & Assessment: 

Nothing to report 

Director of Coaching Development & Assessment: 

RAB hosted 3 online meetings for associations to join in on. 1 was on the Flex Program. A rep 
from Calgary spoke about their association starting it last year and the outcome of it. 
Attendance wasn't what they hoped for, a few issues. They had 4 teams of 11 play each other 
with 2-3 goalies to share amongst teams. No Coaches, only bench supervisors.  
 
I emailed other presidents and registrars from other associations to see if they had any 
discussions or plans on FLEX for this coming season. I only had 2 associations reply.  
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-SPRA President responded saying they have thought about the idea but they are hesitate. They 
stated they struggle finding enough players for u19 and u16. Would need more information and 
suggested a meeting with other associations to talk. 
 
-SARA President said they had a board meeting to discuss Flex but felt they would not be 
proceeding with it this year. They tried a rec program a few years ago that sort of reflects the 
Flex program. The numbers dropped after a few weeks and anticipate the same thing 
happening with Flex. 
Lisa sent out a survey for u19, u16 and u14 to poll interest. No response to date 
 
Director of Officiating & Officiating Development: 

Nothing to report 

Director of U10 Active Start and Step 1:  
Nothing to report 

Director of U10 Step 2 & 3:  
Nothing to report 

Director of U12:  
Nothing to report 

Director of U14:  
Nothing to report 

Director of U16:  
 
Director of U19:  
Nothing to report 

Director of Open (18+):  
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Apparel, Ringette Pants & Equipment:  
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of fundraising: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Gaming (Bingo/Casino): 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Publicity & Promotion): 
Nothing to report 

Coordinators of Special Event: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Sponsorship: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Statistics: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinators of Sweetheart Tournament: 
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Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Team Photos: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Website & Communications: 
Nothing to report 

Coordinator of Team Photos: 
Nothing to report 

Representative to Black Gold League: 

BGL agm will be taking place on May 23. We need to know if there is an intention to put forward 
AA at 14,16 & 19 (19 will continue to be a province wide division).   
 

Concerns/plans for the upcoming season will be discussed. Are we prepared for a regular 
season...a shortened one?  What if we have a late start...or if a mid season pause is 
required?  Would we want more league play? More tournament style play?  This is SGRAs 
chance to put in their opinion.    
 

What is SGRA’s opinion re u12 tiering?  Should we stick to traditional levels or continue to allow 
for more flexible tiering to accommodate for teams that are on the bubble between 
levels?  Should each pool have their own championship? How about the plan for 
championships?  While they didn’t go, was the idea behind them good?  
 

Is there anything else that needs to be addressed at the league level? 

 
Coordinator of AA Provincials: 
Nothing to report 

 


